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Pipelaws Team Authors Article on the Pipeline Safety Act for Law360
kim.gray@brace...Tue, 04/25/2023 - 02:05pm
Pipeline partners Catherine Little, Bob Hogfoss and Annie Cook authored an article published in Law360 on the Pipeline Safety Act reauthorization legislation currently in the U.S. House and Senate. The current authorization of federal pipeline safety laws and funding of the federal Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) expires at the end of September, and the statute is up for reauthorization this year.
To read the entire article in Law360, click here.
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